
Heather Garth Primary Academy                                               

 
Dear Parent/Carer             22 March 2024 

Easter Egg Winners - 2024 

Again, we have had a fantastic response to our Easter egg competition and all entries were brilliant.   

A BIG thank-you to Sue Randerson for judging the competition (an eggstremely difficult job!). WELL DONE EVERYONE!!     

Every child who entered received a Cadbury’s cream egg and the following winners also won a Easter egg:- 

   

FS1 – Dottie Mae and Brin 

FS2 – Robyn and Edward 

Year 1 – Nancy and Theodore 

Year 2 – Enya and Albie 

Year 3 – Scarlett and Archie 

Year 4 – Ella Rose and Joshua 

Year 5 – Harmony and Jacob 

Year 6 – Molly and Harry 

 

Please remember School and Nursery close for the Easter holidays on  

Friday 22 March 2024 at 3.05 pm and we return as normal on Monday 8 April 2024.  

  

      Happy Easter! 
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